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Docket No. 50-358

Mr. Gerald Stanfield
102 High Street
New Richmcad, OH 45157

Dear Mr. Stanfield:

As I discussed with you during our telephone conversation on October 3, 1983,
1 am enclosing copies of NRC Inspection Reports 50-358/82-10 ana 50-358/83-02.
These reports address the recent findings at Zimmer with regard to welder
qualifications. As I explained to you, copies of these reports as well as
all other documentation related to Zimmer are available for review in the
local Public Document Room in Clecmont County Library, Batavia, Ohio.

I hope I have been of some assistance to you.

Sincerelv,

Edward R. Schweibinz
Reactor Inspector

Enclosures: As stated
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